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8 April 2024 
Secondary – Temporary Bus Route Change 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I write further to my email yesterday informing you of the gas works at Heads Lane/Boothferry Road 
junction.   EYMS have confirmed they have re-routed the school buses (H1-H4).  These changes are to 
take place with immediate effect and are in place until 24 April.   
 

The diverted route takes effect at the junction of Boothferry Road and Swanland Road where all buses 
will now turn left onto Swanland Road and then travel down Barrow Lane, Ferriby Lane and onto Heads 
Lane.   
 
Please see infographic below with the changes. 
 

 
 
We hope that this change does not inconvenience you and will enable our students to journey to and 
from school comfortably. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/

